
From: Dean Bergstrom <Dean.Bergstrom@lookoutsociety.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 4:20 PM 
To: Ayer, Kimberly <Kimberly.Ayer@islandhealth.ca>; Erin.kapela@cowichantribes.com; Nash, Hope 
<Hope.Nash@islandhealth.ca>; allison.brown@islandhealth.ca; Kuecks, James 
<James.Kuecks@islandhealth.ca>; Bob Day < >; Darryl Matkaluk 
<dsm@cowichanhousing.com>; Greg.Moffatt@gov.bc.ca; Henry Wikkerink <Henry@cvbs.ca>; Halme, 
Griffin <Griffin.Halme@islandhealth.ca>; 'rachel@duncan.ca' <rachel@duncan.ca>; Rob Douglas 
<rob.douglas@northcowichan.ca>; Kristina Gebhard (United Way BC) <KristinaG@uwbc.ca>; Jan Bate 
CWAV ED <exec.dir@cwav.org>; Judy Stafford <judy@cowichangreencommunity.org>; 'Lise Haddock' 
<lise.haddock@cmha.bc.ca>; Elly Stornebrink (United Way) <EllyS@uwbc.ca>; Loretta Hopkins 
<Lhopkins@hofduncan.org> 
Cc: Lee Fox <lee.fox@lookoutsociety.ca> 
Subject: Village Support Letter Template, Fielding Requests for Submission to Duncan Mayor and City 
Council for Upcoming Temporary Use Permit Application 

Good afternoon, 

We are writing to request your organization's endorsement for the Village site and its 
operations. We kindly ask that you complete and submit the enclosed template for a support 
letter. Presently, we are in the process of seeking a new temporary use permit, which is 
anticipated to conclude upon the exhaustion of our funding in January 2027. 
If you have previously received this letter from the Cowichan Community Action Team, please 
disregard.  
Thank you all for your ongoing support of the Village and the community we work for.  

Respectfully, 

Dean Bergstrom 

Project Manager - "It Takes a Village" Project 

Lookout Housing and Health Society 

P: 1-403-604-7035 

www.lookoutsociety.ca 

Like Us on Facebook   Follow Us on Twitter   Connect with Us on LinkedIn 

Your donation has a direct impact on the life of someone who is homeless 

FIPPA s. 22(1)



Lookout Housing and Health Society’s valuable work is located on unceded Indigenous land belonging to various 
Coast Salish nations. 

  

This e-mail is confidential and may well also be legally privileged. If you have received it in error, you are 
on notice of its status. Please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and then delete this message from 
your system. Please do not copy it or use it for any purposes, or disclose its contents to any other person: 
to do so could be a breach of confidence. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual 
sender, except where the sender specifically states them to be the view of Lookout. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

 




